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WELCOME MESSAGE

Better Together

7o

If you don't have a

Parent-Teacher Brenda Merisa
conference scheduled Pohlman Wilson,
yet, be sure and call Principal Assistant Principal

the office. It's not too
late! Conferences are

being held next week.
'((g)ct. 30-N2vw3) Hello! We're happy to report that as the new year has gotten

underway things are falling into place nicely in this building bustling
with your children. It's a very busy place to be sure!

With conferences just around the corner, we are looking forward to
partnering with you to ensure a successful year for your student(s).
And please know that Mrs. Wilson and | both believe in open

Oct. 30-Nov. 3 communication throughout the year. So if you have any questions or
concerns, feel welcome to reach out and we will find the answers

Fall Conferences together,

Dismissal 1:30 MEET THE

@0 :
November 10 AM sfME: New to Lintott!

Veterans Day
No School

Grace Plyler Ashleigh Cox Courtney Albert Linnie Farbo

Jacob Ford Pre-K Kinder 1st grade 2nd grade
Interim R
School Let’s talk about after school pick-u

Counselor

We have noticed since school began that an increasing number of parents are parking

or walking over to pick their student(s) up in front of the school. While this may seem

more convenient and quicker to some, the increasing number of people is causing
» many folks to have to wait as long as they would have if they had used the car

drive-thru for pick-up. This is due to the need to check each child out on the clipboard
and to check ID when necessary.

Increased congestion in the area right in front of the school when staff are walking
kids out to cars and to busses also creates a security issue because of the sheer
number of people and children in that area. (For parents who choose to walk up, the

waiting area must be alongside the building in front of the windows, not over by the

bike rack or in the area where kids are coming out to busses or cars.)

In the interest of increasing student safety, we want to encourage as many of you as
possible to use the car drive-thru for getting your student after school. We have

» developed a pretty efficient system for getting them to you as fast as possible. For
those of you who live close by and want to walk over to pick your kids up, that’s
totally understandable of course!

Early Fall 2023  #"7E fneia.n

Dismissal time: 3:30 pm
AM/Supervision/Drop
off/Breakfast served: 8:15 am

]
Habla Espaiiol? E

El Distrito Escolar de Chehalis |
ofrece servicios de traduccion en 1
Espaniol a nuestros padres y 1
familias. Por favor communiquese 1
con Emma Reynolds al i
360-269-5036, 0 al correo |
electronico mail w: E
erynoldsiachehalisschools.org” !

]

Checklist:

come to check out your child. If
the office staff doesn’t know you,
they will be checking ID.

Ensure that the office has current
information of how to reach you.
This is very important!

Make sure that your contact
numbers are able to receive
messages (voicemail box clear).
Emergency contacts: A common
misunderstanding is that if a
person is on your student’s
emergency list that they are
automatically allowed to pick up
your child. This is not the case!
We must hear from the parent
giving specific authorization for
any student to be picked up who is
not the parent or guardian.

Pick up for appointments: If your
child has an appointment right
after school, plan to be here by
2:25 to pick him/her up so you are
able to get into the parking lot!
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LiNkOHS POOK Fair

SAVE
the #*

DATE

mon., OCI 30 ThUFS NOV. 2
* i« S

ThUts. no »oo
#ScholasticBookFairs

October 3ist:
Dress-up Day.'
Let's see how many
kids can dress in
Crange & Black



(lpt

At Lintott Elementary, we value the importance of teaching and role-modeling various social and emotional skills. Each month, we
focus our attention on a specific skill, In September, our skill was “Kindness”. Obviously we can never underestimate the
importance of kindness in our daily lives. For October, our Character Strong skill is “Honesty/Empathy”. Emphasizing honesty in
ourselves and others builds trust, an essential foundation in building all of life's relationships. Each month, teachers nominate a
student in their class who has exemplified the life skill of that month and recognition is given at the monthly Bobcat assembly.

September Students of the Month for Kindness!

Beginning of the year Smiles & Learnin
: -7 |

“Children are not
things to be molded,
but people to be

unfolded.” ~ Jess Lair

October 26th 6:00 pm
Lintott Elementary
Watchdog Kick-off

Event!

Learn more about the

Watchdog program and sign

vp to participate!

Free pizzo!!

The dentist is coming to
o school! Check your child's
backpack for information
and the permission slip
that just came home.

We need your help!

If your child has borrowed
clothes that we keep in our
Helping Hands closet at school,
please return them as soon as
possible! It's only October & our
supply of some sizes is already
getting low.
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